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Every year thousands of naïve young women arrive in Los Angeles, full of ambition and dreams of stardom.
Few realize that there is a steep price of admission into the club that involves flesh, blood, and large chunks
of soul. Ashley Duncan flees her small Kansas hometown and family farm to pursue the Hollywood dream.
She takes a crash course on how to succeed in Tinseltown, trading on her looks and sexuality. An agent she
meets sums it up this way, “I’ll be honest with you, Ashley. You have the look that we’re looking for. You
definitely have the look, but a lot of girls have that. A lot of girls have talent. The question is, do you have
everything else it takes? Do you have the temperament, the guile, the cajones, to do what it takes?” Ashley
decides early on, she will do whatever is necessary. Things get more complicated when Ashley’s high school
sweetheart, Brady, arrives in LA, in a desperate attempt to win her back. Ashley and Brady don’t realize it,
but they are now guests of that infamous California hotel, where you can check out, but you can never leave.
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From reader reviews:

Darren Custer:

This Palm Avenue usually are reliable for you who want to become a successful person, why. The main
reason of this Palm Avenue can be one of many great books you must have will be giving you more than just
simple looking at food but feed a person with information that might be will shock your earlier knowledge.
This book will be handy, you can bring it almost everywhere and whenever your conditions in e-book and
printed people. Beside that this Palm Avenue giving you an enormous of experience for instance rich
vocabulary, giving you test of critical thinking that we understand it useful in your day exercise. So , let's
have it and enjoy reading.

Joe North:

This book untitled Palm Avenue to be one of several books which best seller in this year, that is because
when you read this e-book you can get a lot of benefit onto it. You will easily to buy that book in the book
store or you can order it via online. The publisher in this book sells the e-book too. It makes you quicker to
read this book, because you can read this book in your Touch screen phone. So there is no reason to your
account to past this publication from your list.

Wanda Mason:

Reading can called imagination hangout, why? Because if you find yourself reading a book mainly book
entitled Palm Avenue your mind will drift away trough every dimension, wandering in most aspect that
maybe not known for but surely can be your mind friends. Imaging each and every word written in a guide
then become one contact form conclusion and explanation that maybe you never get ahead of. The Palm
Avenue giving you yet another experience more than blown away your brain but also giving you useful facts
for your better life in this era. So now let us present to you the relaxing pattern at this point is your body and
mind is going to be pleased when you are finished reading through it, like winning a casino game. Do you
want to try this extraordinary shelling out spare time activity?

Sarah Lopez:

A lot of reserve has printed but it is unique. You can get it by web on social media. You can choose the most
beneficial book for you, science, witty, novel, or whatever simply by searching from it. It is known as of
book Palm Avenue. Contain your knowledge by it. Without departing the printed book, it could possibly add
your knowledge and make you actually happier to read. It is most essential that, you must aware about guide.
It can bring you from one spot to other place.
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